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CITY OF CALDWELL PRESS RELEASE 

DATE: September 7, 2023 

The City of Caldwell and Parks and Recreation would like to invite the community to the ribbon 

cutting for our new outdoor pickleball courts in Luby Park (1200 N. Kimball Avenue). The event 

will take place on September 12 at 10 a.m.  

The installation of these courts demonstrates that there is a growing passion for this sport in 

Caldwell and beyond. The courts began construction in September of 2022. There are eight 

courts at Luby Park.  

The first tournament on the courts will take place on September 16. The proceeds from this 

tournament will go toward court lighting.  

“As the fastest-growing sport in America, I am beyond excited to have this wonderful addition to 

our great community.  This only adds to the allure of what Caldwell is becoming and will attract 

more visitors to our wonderful community. We look to this as a catalyst for future improvements 

and facilities within our community. I invite everyone in the valley to come to take a look at our 

new pickleball facility and to visit our wonderful downtown as well while they are here visiting 

Caldwell,” said Mayor Jarom Wagoner. 

Pickleball was invented in the 1960’s as a leisurely competitive pastime, the game is a 

combination of badminton, tennis, and Ping-Pong that has increased in popularity in recent years 

among participants both young and old. 
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